
Beecholme Newsletter May 12th, 2023 

Class Photos                                 

Tuesday, 23rd May 2023 

Your child needs to wear their 

school jumper that day. 

Dates 

Summer Half-term   

Monday, 29th May 2023– Friday, 2nd June 2023 

School closed—Staff INSET day Monday, 5th June 2023 

First Day Back for Pupils—Tuesday, 6th June 2023 

Please see the school website for all of the school term dates 

for 2022-2023 and 2023-2024. 

Outstanding Debts 

Please pay any debts that you have. This may include 
workshops, lunches, Little Acorns and trips. We need to 
make sure that all accounts balance. Thank you. 

Best Attendance 

We are pleased to say that attendance is slowly 
improving at Beecholme.  

The children are very keen to get ‘Bobby’ the 
attendance bear for their class and ‘Polly’ for 
most improvement in their attendance. 

Well done to Year 6 with 98.1% attendance and      

Reception whose attendance improved by 4.4%!

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I do hope you had a great bank holiday weekend and 
enjoyed the Coronation. 

Year 6 have finished their SATs and handled the tests 
amazingly. The were very calm and focussed. Year 2 
now go into KS1 SATs in a much more low key way 
but I am sure they will try their very best and will do 
well. 

We have used money raised from the previous       
Summer and Winter Fairs to buy more modern and 
colourful benches for the children. The children    
really  enjoyed using them for the Coronation picnic 
and the benches allowed them to have a                
comfortable chat with their friends. You will be able 
to see them at the Summer Fair. Thank you again for 
your kind contributions at the Fairs. Please look for 
details of the Summer Fair in newsletters and on   
Parent Mail. 

Thank you to the families who have shown interest 
in renting the hall. Please contact the school office 
for the specific details for your event on                  
020 8640 4795 or office@beecholme.merton.sch.uk. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Sternberg 

 

 

The Summer Fair which will take place after school on                      
Friday, 7th July 2023. 

 

Friends of Beecholme Planning Meeting 

There will be a planning  meeting held on Tuesday, 16th 
May 2023. 

(please see the attached poster for further details) 

If you cannot attend the meeting but can help in some 
way e.g. getting vouchers for the raffle, tombola or have 
contacts with estate agents who sponsor schools to have 
their ‘For Sale’ boards, please e-mail the school office or 
see Miss Bousfield. 

 


